
Dear Parents,

It’s time for Victoria’s Cub Scouts to sign up to Cuboree.

This is an adventure on an enormous scale, an extraordinary five days of challenges, 
creativity, new skills, mud, entertainment, fun and friends. (Plus the usual routine of daily life: 
meals, washing, cleaning up, sleeping.)

Organised by the volunteer leaders of Scouts Victoria, this is the biggest camp any 
Cub Scout can enjoy, bigger by far than anything they will do with school. The 
Victorian Cuboree is held every three years at Gilwell Park, one hour east of 
Melbourne and we hope your family will be part of this incredible experience. 
This year, Cuboree runs from Monday 25 to Friday 29 September 2023; the 
second week of the school holidays.

It’s a massive learning experience - a growing experience - their biggest step 
yet towards responsible independence and learning to work and play well 
with others. Your Cub Scout will be well cared for, well fed, challenged and 
entertained. Food, transport, accommodation (tents organised by your Group or 
District, plus blocks of toilets and showers), activities and entertainment, power, 
welfare, and much more is provided for the event fee of $400 (Leaders, Venturers, 
Rovers and Adult Helpers pay a reduced fee.)

How do Cub Scouts cope with five days away from home? In our 
experience, extremely well. (Often better than their parents are 
coping at home!)

After five action-packed days, your Cub Scout will return with 
a new appreciation for the comforts of home, and a heap of 
stories to share. You’ll find lots more information about 
Cuboree at www.cuboree.com.au or have a chat with your 
child’s Cub Scout Leaders.

Applications close on June 30 2023, so make sure you apply soon 
so your child doesn’t miss out!

We look forward to sharing Cuboree with your child,

Visit www.cuboree.com.au for more information!
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